Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
National Capital Region.
DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS
Quezon City, Metro Manila

September 9; 2010
MEMORANDUM TO:

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division and District Supervisors

Public and Private Secondary School Administrators
All Concerned

For the informationn and guidance of all concerned, enclosed is a faxed
copy of the letter of Ms. Clarita M. Pinili, Retired District Supervisor of this
Division and Marketing Staff of Asian School of Arts and Sciences, Tandang
Sora Avenue, Quezon City, dated September 9, 2010, relative to her request to

meet all graduating high school students for the School year 2010-2011 and
inform them of ASAS Course Offerings and available Scholarships.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is enjoined.

A\

YOLANDA C. ARCO
Chief Administrative Officer
Officer In-Charge

Incl.
As stated.



